
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and Article 14 of the 2000 Town Meeting, the Auburn 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, December 18, 2017 
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the acceptance and expenditure of the following 
unanticipated revenues: 
 

 Receipt of $3,591.00 in revenues from the following recreation programs 
held in 2017, and to authorize the expenditure of $2,835.12 for the 
following program: 

 
 Fast Track Running Program - $2,033.36 
 Lil’ Yogis Yoga Program  - $236.76 
 Babysitting and Child Care Safety Course -- $565.00 
 

 
At the conclusion of the business above, the Auburn Board of Selectmen will 
receive public comment concerning the acceptance and expenditure of 
unanticipated donations totaling $350 to provide for the establishment of a 
memorial bench at an Auburn recreation property honoring Helen Hiltz.     
 
 
 

Board of Selectmen 
Town of Auburn 

December 4, 2017 


